
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

Graduate workers at many public and all private universities already have the right to unionize.
Furthermore, our bill says nothing about grads having to unionize or what any units would look
like. All we want to do is remove the language that specifically denies our status as employees
and allow grads at each university in Maryland the right to choose for themselves if a union is
right for them.

Sincerely,

Christopher Williams
Teaching Assistant
University of Maryland, College Park
UMD SPH 4200 Valley Drive, College Park, MD 20742
cwilli30@umedu


